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Comments: E-bikes are a bad idea on large trail systems. They allow users to push further than their abilities

allow.  I have seen numerous e-bikes in locations that the user was not ready for.  An example would be a users

riding up a steep rocky section. With a standard bike the user would be limited going up.  Now with a motor they

can push uphill well beyond their ability and often become injured on the descent. I witnessed this at North Fork

Park this summer where an e-bike users required EMS to rescue them with a broken leg.  Let's keep ebikes on

motorized trail systems where they belong.


